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January 31, 2014     
 
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority  Via Email  
333, Dunsmuir Street 
Vancouver B.C.  V6B 5R3 
Email: bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com 
 
 
Attention: Ms. Janet Fraser, Chief Regulatory Officer 

 
Dear Madam: 
 
Re: BC Hydro Balancing Area Transmission Service Tariff and Enforcement 

Mechanism 
 
 
Montana Alberta Tie Ltd. c/o Enbridge Inc. (Enbridge MATL) has reviewed the January 10,  
2014 letter from the British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro) regarding the  
BC Hydro Headroom Tariff Consultation Workshop as well as the BC Hydro OATT – 
Balancing Area Transmission Service Workshop materials presented at the workshop on  
January 20, 2014. 
 
Enbridge MATL notes that, although BC Hydro is proposing an accelerated filing  
schedule for the proposed Headroom Tariff with the British Columbia Utilities Commission  
(BCUC), this proposal is still in the preliminary discussion stages. Given that a substantial  
amount of additional information is required in order to adequately evaluate this proposal,  
Enbridge MATL takes no position on the Balancing Area Transmission Tariff and  
Enforcement mechanism proposed by BC Hydro at this time.  
 
However, Enbridge MATL remains interested in this issue and respectfully requests to be 
added to the notification list in relation to this process. Additionally, Enbridge MATL 
reserves its rights to make further submissions whether in the form of comments or in 
official regulatory proceedings relating to this matter.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
-original signed by- 
 
Elsa Kaus 
Regulatory Counsel 
Enbridge Inc. 


